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VIA ELECTRONIC MAIL 

 

August 18, 2021 

 

Kri Pelletier 

Site Development Specialist II 

SBA Communications Corporation 

134 Flanders Road, Suite 125 

Westborough, MA 01581 

KPelletier@sbasite.com 

 

RE: EM-T-MOBILE-057-200812 - T-Mobile notice of intent to modify an existing 

telecommunications facility located at 411 West Putnam Avenue, Greenwich, Connecticut. 

 

Dear Kri Pelletier: 

 

The Connecticut Siting Council (Council) is in receipt of your correspondence dated August 16, 2021, 

submitted on behalf of T-Mobile, requesting an extension of time to submit a notice of completion of 

construction for the above-referenced exempt modification. 

 

The Council hereby grants an extension of time until August 31, 2022, to submit a notice of completion 

of construction.  

 

This extension is granted with the understanding that the Council will be notified should T-Mobile need 

additional time to submit a notice of completion or decides not to proceed with construction. 

 

Thank you for your attention to this matter. 

 

Sincerely, 

 
Melanie A. Bachman 

Executive Director 

 

MAB/IN/laf 

 

c: G. Scott Shepherd, SBA Communications Corporation (gshepherd@sbasite.com) 

  

mailto:siting.council@ct.gov
mailto:KPelletier@sbasite.com


s:\ems_ts\1_bytown\greenwich\westputnamave\t-mobile\em-t-mobile-057-200812_extdcltr_westputnamave.docx 

From: Kri Pelletier <KPelletier@sbasite.com> 

Sent: Monday, August 16, 2021 4:38 PM 

To: Bachman, Melanie <Melanie.Bachman@ct.gov> 

Cc: Glenn Shepherd <GShepherd@sbasite.com>; Rick Woods <RWoods@sbasite.com> 

Subject: EM-T-MOBILE-057-200812 / 411 West Putnam Avenue, Greenwich, CT: Request for Extension  

  

EXTERNAL EMAIL: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click any links or open any 
attachments unless you trust the sender and know the content is safe. 
Good Afternoon Melanie, 
  
T-Mobile has just asked that we request an extension to Council’s approval:  EM-T-MOBILE-057-200812. 
  
Realizing this expires 8/31/21, but hoping Council might allow. 
  
Thank you, 
  
Kri Pelletier 
Site Development Specialist II 

 

SBA Communications Corporation 
134 Flanders Road 
Suite 125 
Westborough, MA 01581 
  
508.251.0720 x3804 + T 
508.366.2610 + F 
203.446.7700 + C 
KPelletier@sbasite.com 

  
Your Signal Starts Here. 
  
This email (collectively with its attachments, the “Electronic Communication”) is intended solely for the use of the individual(s) to whom it is 
addressed. The Electronic Communication may contain information that is confidential, privileged or otherwise protected from disclosure, or is 
intellectual property. No confidentiality, privilege or other protections, and no intellectual property rights, are waived or lost by any mis-transmission. If 
you are not the intended recipient of this Electronic Communication and/or believe you received this Electronic Communication in error, accessing, 
reading, acting upon, printing, disclosing, duplicating, retaining, or redistributing the Electronic Communication by any means is prohibited and you 
must notify the sender immediately, delete the Electronic Communication from your computer, servers and electronic media, and not access, read, 
act upon, print, disclose, duplicate, retain, or redistribute the Electronic Communication by any means. No employee or agent is authorized to 
conclude any binding agreement on behalf of the company with another party by Electronic Communication without the express consent of the 
company’s General Counsel. Any tax statements contained in the Electronic Communication were not intended or written to be used, and cannot be 
used, for the purpose of avoiding U.S., federal, state or local tax penalties. 
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